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* Steve * <smmatrix@gmail.com>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 5:15 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Stop Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

Regarding the proposed increased regulation of the retail forex market, I ask that you DO NOT increase any regulation. I have been an investor/trader
for 26 years and feel that you would tremendously hurt the industry if you lowered the margin requirements. Please leave them as they are. Thank you.

Regards,

Steve Matrix
5745 N Juliano Rd
Las Vegas, NV 89149
(415) 842-0088


